
 

 

25 April 2012 

Wildcat strike by Sibanya drivers will affect thousands of UCT 

students 

 

The University of Cape Town’s free transportation service, the Jammie Shuttle, has been 

suspended today because drivers have embarked on a wildcat strike. The university was 

informed only this morning of the strike. 

Announcements will be posted on the electronic boards at the Jammie bus stops. 

 

Jammie Shuttle drivers are employed by Sibanya, an outsourced service provider to UCT. 

UCT officials are in consultation with Sibanya and the drivers’ union to seek a resolution to 

this action. 
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